Dolores Bears Booster Club
Meeting Notes
November 1, 2011

BEARS

Present: Shelly Purkat, Kim Parr, Pamela Wilderson.

The meeting was called to order at 5:05 pm.

Secretary Minutes: Minutes from the September 13th, 2021 meeting were shared by Pam
(October meeting was cancelled due to school going to remote learning). Shelly made a motion
to approve the minutes with the following change: Under the “Concessions Report” section,
these sentences, “Boosters will take concessions that aren’t covered. We will need at least 3
people to run concessions” will be changed as follows “Boosters may take concessions that
aren’t covered, if we can get at least 3 people to run the concessions.” The motion with change
was seconded by Kim. Amended minutes were approved as noted.

Treasurer’s Report: Kim shared the treasurer’s report. Beginning balance was $5,731.30. Total
deposits were $5,749.75 and total expenses were $5,747.91. The ending balance was
$5733.14. Pam made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report and Shelly seconded the
motion. Treasurer’s report was approved.

Concessions Report: Elizabeth was unable to attend but talked with Shelly prior to the meeting.
Things are going well and concession slots are filling up slowing for MS Basketball and
upcoming HS Basketball.

Operation Graduation Report: Pam shared that the start up meeting for Operation Graduation
will be Monday, 11/15/2021 at 5:30 at the Dolores Public Library. Rene created a start up
agenda and Susan has been sending out notices for the meeting.

Student Council Report: No one was present to report.
Old Business:

e Homecoming — went well and we raised a lot of money.

e PTC-We fed the teachers lasagna, bread, salad and drinks. Thanks to Stephanie Lee,
Rene Farias, Shelly Purkat and Elizabeth Edwards for all their help to make this a
success.

New Business:

o Organizations/Concessions/Use of concession shed — Shelly shared how we as an
organization run concessions and the use of the shed. Discussion was held about
concessions and the lack of organizations signing up for concessions and if we should
open up concessions to outside organizations. Kim will draft an announcement to
inform organizations about concessions and to get people to sign up. We will continue
to consider opening up concessions to outside organizations depending on how sign ups



go. We also discussed purchasing a small roaster to keep food warm during
concessions. Pam made a motion “that we purchase a small roaster with the cost not to
exceed $50.00”. Shelly seconded the motion. Motion passed.

Our next meeting will be Monday, December 6th, at 5:00 pm in the HS Library.

Meeting adjourned at 5:54 pm.

Notes submitted by P. Wilderson



